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March 30, 2016

Dr. Wen Yang

California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Site Cleanup Unit IV
Los Angeles Region

320 West 4" Street, Suite 200

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Subject: Order No. 90-148; File No. 90-60-145; Monitoring and Reporting Program CI-10118
Extended Treatment Time Notification
Defense Fuel Support Point Norwalk
15306 Norwalk Boulevard, Norwalk, California
(SCP NO. 0286A, Site ID NO. 16638)

Dear Dr. Yang:

The Waste Discharge Requirements issued on February 6, 2015 for soil treatment at the Defense Fuel
Support Point Norwalk located at 15306 Norwalk Boulevard, Norwalk, California, (the Site) included a
365-day time limit provision.

The soil treatment at the Site has required an extension of that time limit to complete the project. As
reported to the RWQCB in quarterly WDR reports and multiple soil treatment progress reports, excavation
started on March 17, 2015, and most of the shallow contaminated soil at the Site has been treated, but
some additional soil remains to be treated.

Therefore the Defense Logistics Agency — Energy (DLA — Energy) is requesting a one-year extension to
the operations under the WDR for the Site. As | discussed with you today, due to an administrative
oversight, the submittal of this request was delayed. All sampling and reporting requirements listed in the
WDR have been complied with, and SGI will continue to report on the progress sampling and post-
remediation sampling as required by the WDR.

If you have any question, please call me at (562) 597-1055.
Sincerely,

The Source Group, Inc.

PO AN

Paul Parmentier
Principal Hydrogeologist

Ec: Mr. Nick Carros, DLA Energy
File: DFSP Norwalk — 04-NDLA-007
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